The fundamental rights of older people
need to be better protected

Nearly 60% of Europeans consider being old a disadvantage when looking for
work. Societies often view older people as burdens. Too often we overlook the
basic human rights of our older people. This year, the EU Agency for
Fundamental Rights (FRA) in its 2018 Fundamental Rights Report explores how a
rights-based approach towards respect for older people is starting to happen.
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